Chris O'Brien

From: Lewis Colten <lewcoltenaia@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 5:25 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: House Bill H6256

Attachments: Letter to R.I. legistlator.pdf

Lewis Colten AIA

Architect

9 Vernon Street

Framingham, Massachusetts 01701
Phone: 508-596-7220

Cell: 508-596-7220

Fax: 508-820-9708

Email: lewcoltenaia@gmail.com
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